## Subject: Your Voice Matters: Shape the Future of Chiropractic!

Hi [Chiropractor's Name],

We're reaching out to you because your expertise is crucial in shaping the future of chiropractic practice.

The National Board of Chiropractic Examiners' Practice Analysis Survey is now live, and we need your input to ensure we capture a comprehensive picture of our profession. This survey forms the foundation of NBCE's Part III and Part IV test plans, and data that drives vital chiropractic research initiatives and influences legislation pivotal to our professional progress. By participating, you'll help NBCE identify the skills and conditions needed to excel in chiropractic care.

Your insights matter. Take 40 minutes to complete the survey and make your voice heard!

Click <a href="https://nbce.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV-3DGra410VdX1ebY">https://nbce.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV-3DGra410VdX1ebY</a> to get started today.

Thank you for your contribution to advancing chiropractic care.